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Suzanne Reed
Charleston School of the Arts Middle School

Mrs. Reed has been doing some incredible work with her students at the
Charleston School of the Arts Middle School. This year, her band will be
performing in Carnegie Hall in New York City and premiering a new piece they
have collaborated on with Robert W. Smith. She is a passionate educator who
evokes the best from her students. Congratulations Suzanne Reed on a job
well done, and best wishes on your performance in NYC.

Chuck Capps
St. James High School

Mr. Capps recently took his students to perform “God Bless America” for the
Southern 500 race at Darlington Speedway. This performance was televised
for millions of people across the country. For many of his students, this was
the first time they have ever been out of the Myrtle Beach area. Mr. Capps is
truly an amazing band director that truly has the best interests of his kids at
heart in every decision he makes. Congratulations Chuck Capps!

We are looking to TECognize outstartiing South Carolina band educators and want your input.

If you would like to nominate a SC Band Director to be recognized in a future SCBOA Directors Spotlight, please email Adam Scheuch at
ascheuch@bandlink.org. Include the director's name, school, a pic, and all the exciting things they have done for us to celebrate.




